
 

 

Endorsement: LUCINDA ESTRADA 

for Korea TESOL 1st Vice President 

 

This is an endorsement for Lucinda Estrada for the position of 1st Vice President of Korea 

TESOL. Over her years as a KOTESOL member, Vice President, and then President of Seoul 

Chapter, Lucinda has constantly demonstrated her abilities in organizational management and 

showing her leaderships skills. Lucinda’s outstanding problem-solving abilities, commitment 

to professional development, and her efforts to create a healthy environment within the 

organization qualify her most highly for any position within KOTESOL. She has brilliantly 

demonstrated her leadership qualities most recently as President of Seoul Chapter.  

 

I have known Lucinda for over three years, and through this time I have been quite convinced 

that Lucinda has astounding passion and talent to take on any administrative position. Lucinda 

is presently running for the position of 1st Vice President of KOTESOL, not because others 

are urging her to fill the position but because this is something that she aspires to do. I 

personally think that any organization will be fortunate to such a talented administrative like 

Lucinda. 

 

I am quite excited that Lucinda has decided to run for 1st Vice President of Korea TESOL. I 

know of no one better qualified and more willing to take on the responsibilities that the 

positions of Vice President require. I am therefore delighted to provide this endorsement for 

Lucinda Estrada for the position of KOTESOL 1st Vice President. 

 

August 05, 2021 

 

Sincerely, 

Bilal Qureshi 

Assistant Professor 

Global Business Languages Department 

Seokyeong University 

Office: +82-2-940-7487 

Cell: +82-10+8428+4177 

qureshi@skuniv.ac.kr 


